
 

ACTION: The Director’s Cut 
Welcome to the fifth newsletter of the ACTION project! 
 
ACTION is a two-year project that is ending this month! 
Over the past 30-months, project partners from France, 
Estonia, Germany, Cyprus, Ireland and Czech Republic 
have been collaborating to provide:  

• Training for youth workers in digital media 
production. 

• A toolkit of activities to use with young people 
to produce short movies on their smartphones. 

• An online learning portal which provides access 
to all training materials developed. 

ACTION Short Film Festivals 
Part of our work with young people over the last 30 
months has been to support 40 young people, 
collaborating in teams of 5, to come together and to 
script, record and produce 8 short films that raise 
awareness of issues that affect them as young European 
citizens. These movies will shortly be available for you to 
watch online through our project YouTube channel.  
 
To provide our budding film-makers with the 
opportunity to premiere their films, Short Film Festivals 
have been held in each partner country over the past 
few weeks. These events have been planned and hosted 
with support from our young film-makers in each 
country. The aim of the events has been to showcase the 
talent that has been unlocked through the ACTION 
project, and to celebrate the creativity of young people 
in our communities by showing the videos and offering 
them a platform to promote their work! 
 
 
 

Youth workers and trainers from the ACTION 
consortium met online through Zoom to participate 
in a transnational training activity. At this 
transnational training event, youth workers from 
each country completed some modules from the In-
service Training Programme, and were also 
introduced to all 4 outputs of the ACTION project, 
namely:  

• The in-service training programme for front-
line youth workers; 

• The toolkit of inquiry-based and embedded-
learning resources; 

• The online learning portal; 
• And the ACTION policy paper. 

 
Following on from this virtual transnational event, 
all youth workers who attended will share the 
results of the ACTION project with other youth 
workers in their organisations and networks. At this 
event, we also invited all youth workers to sign-up 
to our online learning platform. If you would like to 
access the full range of materials developed by the 
ACTION partners, please visit:  
https://actionyouth.eu/en/e-learning and register 
today! 
 
 
 

The Final Act: Pilot Training 
goes Online!  
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